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§1615.  Representation of department
The commissioner may designate employees of the department who are not attorneys to file the 

record of proceedings commenced under this subchapter in District Court and to represent the 
department in court in both those proceedings and proceedings filed by other parties.  The commissioner 
shall ensure that appropriate training is provided to all employees designated to represent the 
department under this subchapter.  [PL 2005, c. 352, §2 (AMD).]
REVISOR'S NOTE: §1615.  Voluntary acknowledgment of paternity (As enacted by PL 1997, c. 537, 
§21 is REALLOCATED TO TITLE 19-A, SECTION 1616)
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